
07/09/2021 
 
Dear Parents of Gold and Orange Door, 
 
This week we continued our journey by traveling to the continent of North America. We 
colored in the American flag and learned about the meaning of the colors, stripes, and stars. 
We discussed the significance of the 4th of July and even created fireworks with paint and q-
tips. The students even learned about what a President’s job is, and the older children 
discussed what they would do as president. 
 
During STEM, the students were able to be hands-on and work as a group. By using their critical 
thinking skills they were able to understand and complete the activity daily. 
 
In Orange Door and Gold Door, the students read two stories every day during storytime, being 
able to interact with and ask questions about the story as a whole group and practice their 
critical thinking skills. The older students read chapter books during storytime. 
 
During soccer with Coach Jackie, the students refined their soccer skills, played sharks and 
minnows, and learned a new game of crab soccer. 
 
Parents, please send a water bottle for your child daily as it is very hot outside during soccer 
and playground time. 
 
As always,  
 
Have a nice weekend! 
 
Ms. Karla & Ms. Jocelyn 


